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Equipping God’s Workers with God’s Word for God’s Work 
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January 28, 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor(s), 

 

We would like to invite you and your church’s leaders to a special seminar on February 14, 

2015 at 8:30am to 12:00nn at the United Evangelical Church of the Philippines, Youth Hub, 

5
th
 Floor, 1170 Benavidez Street, Sta. Cruz, Manila. 

 

Where Are We Chinese-Filipino Churches Heading? 

菲華教會何去何從？ 

 

We have invited Dr. Stewart Young, Research Professor of BSOP, and Dr. Juliet Uytanlet, 

BSOP Faculty, to present issues facing our churches today. This is our Valentine gift to the 

Chinese-Filipino churches. 

 

Please let us know how many representative(s) are coming. Lunch will be served. You may 

call Mrs. Tessie Go Kiao / Mrs. Lilian Young at 292-6795; 292-6798 on or before February 

09, 2015 to confirm your attendance. Thank you 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Joseph Shao, Ph.D. 

President 

 


